
 Members of the Senate Human Services, 

 My name is Lisa Pulkrabek and I live in District 31 - Mandan, ND. 
 I am writing to you today regarding HB 1111 relating to international health regulations. 
 I am in full support of this bill. Please render a DO PASS recommendation. 

 I believe in small government and local control. The United States should not ever be under the 
 authority of some international agency, NGO, world health group or any other association made 
 up of foreign players. North Dakotans have elected local officials to make decisions for us right 
 here in our state and so this law is beneficial in keeping control local where the ramifications of 
 decisions made can be dealt with properly. 

 Thank you for your time and dedication to our great state! 
Lisa Pulkrabek
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